
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
16th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to share that we have booked a trip for Year 1 to visit The Corn Exchange Theatre in Newbury to 
watch Robin Hood and Maid Marian on Wednesday 10th December 2025. This promises to be a fun and 
educational experience for the children, and a fantastic introduction to the festive season! 
 
Robin Hood and Maid Marian 
Step into the magical forest of Newburyshire and join our swashbuckling hero Robin and his band of merry outlaws. 
Enjoy toe-tapping songs through the decades and plenty of jokes that’ll have you bowing with laughter. 
 
The show begins at 10:00am. We will be leaving school promptly at 8:45am by coach and will return in time for the 
usual end-of-day pick-up. 
 
Your child will need: 

 To arrive at school promptly by 8:30am. Please note: late arrivals risk missing the trip. 

 To wear full school uniform with a touch of Christmas (e.g. festive socks, hair accessories etc.). 

 A packed lunch, as we will return to school after lunchtime. 

 A backpack containing a healthy snack and a bottle of water. 

The cost of the trip is £23.99 per child, which covers both the coach and theatre ticket. To give consent and make 
payment, please use the payment item open on ParentPay. Deadline for payment and consent: Sunday 7th 
September 2025. 

While contributions are voluntary, we must ensure the trip is financially viable. If insufficient funds are received, we 
may have to cancel the trip. Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Please note that consent must be given via ParentPay. Without consent, your child will be unable to attend the trip. 

If you are experiencing any difficulty making the payment, please contact the school office as soon as possible. 

 
If you are available to help us on the day of the trip please could you let us know by completing this FORM.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
The Year 1 Team 


